
Saturday: 
6.00 pm Monica Cusack (Anniv) 
Sunday:  
10.00 am Deborah Bredican (Anniv) 
Also Nora Moran (Anniv) 
12.00 pm George Murray (An) 
Also Liam O’Neill (Anniv) 
Also Paul Robinson (Anniv) 
 

 Weekdays 
Monday 
Altar List of the Dead 
Tuesday  
Polly Cullen (Anniv) 
Also Bob Enraght-Moony (RD) 
Wednesday 
Joseph Kelly (Anniv) 
Also Eoin Gleeson (Anniv) 
Thursday 
Barry Monahan and Michael Brophy (RD) 
Saturday 
Kathleen McGrath (Anniv) 

Mass Intentions 

The first collection for the priests 
last weekend came to €660 and the 
second collection for SHARE came to 
€500                                                                                                                                                  

The Dublin Welsh Male Voice 
Choir will sing at a Christmas 
Concert in our church on Friday 13th 
December at 8pm. Ceoltoiri Chluain 
Tarbh will also perform. Tickets can 

be got after mass in the porch, also, from any member of the 
choir or from St. Johns Parish Office-Monday to Friday 9am 
till 1pm. The profits from the concert will benefit the Simon 
Community, who provide shelter for the homeless, the choir 
and St. Johns Parish. Tickets cost €20. Please support what 
will be a lovely celebration in the lead up to Christmas and 
will also benefit a number of good causes. 
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The Family Mass Team are 
looking for volunteers to 
participate in the Christmas 
Pageant in the church on 
Christmas Eve at the 6pm 
mass. Also, the team wish to recruit new members. Contact 
can be made with the team at the 6pm mass on Sat evenings.  

Seniors 
Christmas 
Party  
 
 
The Seniors Christmas Party will take 
place in the Parish Centre on Wednesday, 
December 11th, 2.30 pm to 5.00 pm. All 
are welcome.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

On Sunday, 8th December, next week 
there will be a special collection instead 
of Share for the St. Vincent de Paul 
Society. The society relies on this 
collection for their resources for the year. 
It is also our opportunity to help those 
less well off for Christmas. 

 

The Irish Catholic is on the table in 
the porch at a cost of €3.  

 

 

 

 

 

Crib figures, especially the baby Jesus will 
be blessed at all masses on the weekend of 
14th and 15th December. 


